
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
April 22, 2015 
 
 
The innovation describes a new and unique outcome. 
 
This innovation outcome is not already covered by an existing STARS credit and it exceeds the highest 
criterion of an existing STARS credit. 
 
Four community partners collaborated to offer the Small House Competition: Central Carolina Community 
College, Small House Institute, Habitat for Humanity, and the Abundance Foundation. The Small House 
Competition invited amateur and novice designers to add to the excitement and variety of available small 
house designs by submitting their own creative plans.  
 
The contest was launched in 2013 and was open to individuals, schools, and non-profit organizations, not 
professional applicants with years of design experience.  
 
The primary goal of the contest was to bring visibility and attention to good designs for affordable, energy 
and resource efficient, aesthetically pleasing small houses. An Architectural Design student from UNCG 
submitted the winning design. 
 
I was one of the jurors for this unique program. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Alicia Ravetto FAIA   LEED Fellow   ASES Fellow 
 
Alicia Ravetto Architect PA 
 
 

 


